
Dear *|FIRST_NAME|*, 
 
Summer is upon us, and we are thrilled to share some mid-year highlights with you! Thanks
to your generous support, more families are receiving much-needed baby supplies and
equipment. With your gifts from the first six months of 2024, we are excited to announce that
we will be increasing the quantities of diapers, formula, and wipes distributed to each family.
This boost in non-reusable baby supplies is crucial for keeping babies clean, comfortable and
healthy. Thank you!

Make a Difference Today!

*|NPO_NAME|*
*|NPO_ADDRESS|*
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